Good morning, Richard.  Welcome back.  Lisa Eilers reviewed my request and gave the ok.  The program was a “Project Readiness Workshop”  geared for Non-Profit Developers provided by Chicago Community Loan Fund ( not one of our Delegate Agencies or any Agency with whom I work ).  It was Tuesday, June 13, 2017 – 9:00 to 5:30 held in their Office space on East Madison St. Presenters were from a successful non-profit development organization, an energy resource company, an architectural presenter and a financial consultant for development.

As I work with non-profit developers with HUD’s CHDO ( Community Housing Development Organizations) program, this was helpful in taking me through the process they experience with their developments. Since I had some experience with development in earlier phases of my career, it was also a welcome refresher and nice to know that sometimes we do remember and retain. 
Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me.

Thank you.

Regards,

Leona

Leona P. Barth

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

